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RESPONSE TO QUESTION ON NOTICE  

Questions on Notice Paper No. 43 

7 June 2024 

Question No. 1997 
 

 

MR CAIN: To ask the Minister for Transport — 

1. Are there any bus stops along Britten-Jones Drive. 

2. Are there plans to add bus stops along Britten-Jones Drive. 

3. Has there been any consultation with residents along Britten-Jones Drive. 

4. Has a walkability study been conducted to ensure residents on Britten-Jones Drive have access to bus 

stops. 

Mr Chris Steel MLA – The answer to the Member’s questions are as follows: 

1. There are no bus stops along Britten-Jones Drive. 

2. No. Britten-Jones Drive in Holt does not currently provide sufficient road width to allow buses to 

travel in either direction safely or without obstruction. 

3. Consultation has not taken place with residents along Britten-Jones Drive. 

4. Transport Canberra has previously investigated the options for access to bus services for residents 

along or near Britten-Jones Drive in Holt including a review of walking distances. Due to the physical 

constraints of the local road network, the closest public transport services are currently located on 

Spofforth Street. New stops are also being developed on Pro Hart Avenue near the intersection with 

Britten-Jones Drive. 

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 
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  This response required 2hrs 5mins to complete, at an approximate cost of $255.52. 


